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Covid Awareness campaign by sticking posters in Public spaces 
 

On 18th of August, the NSS volunteers of Providence Women's College made 

educational and information posters on ways to help prevent the Covid-19 virus from 

spreading. The informations and importance of keeping social distancing, washing 

hands, wearing mask and hashtag from government's campaign break the chain were 

also included in the posters. NSS volunteers followed all  the Covid-19 protocols and 

pasted posters in public areas,on walls of shops, supermarkets,bustops and everywhere 

where there was a chance of people gathering to reinforce health practices and elevate  

awareness in our physical spaces. We displayed posters and  covered the area from 

malappuram to NGO quarters.As a part of Covid awareness programme conducted by 

the NSS units of our college, the posters designed by the students were posted in the 

public walls and bus stops for conscientizing the public.  

 

 


